
Newsletter – 2015 

 

Dear Friends of SAMA, 

Welcome to another edition of the SAMA Newsletter. We would like to give you an 
update on SAMA's activities and financials since the beginning of the year. 

In 2014, S.A.M.A. has taken great strides towards improving the conditions of 
healthcare in Serbia. Through your donations, we successfully raised USD 51,000. 
Following the severe flooding across Serbia in March, S.A.M.A. donated sanitary 
materials and medical supplies to health centers in Svilajnac and Paraćin. Additionally, 
S.A.M.A. purchased a high-resolution microscope and a fetal monitoring system for the 
health center of Mali Idjoš, ultrasounds for Brus and Požega, and a defibrillator for 
Krupanj. We are very proud to announce that almost all of the purchases were made 
without paying the importation and standard 6% PDV sale-taxes, which ensured that 
your donations were fully retained. 

The success of S.A.M.A. in 2014 is the result of your collective effort and dedication to 
improving healthcare in Serbia. In 2015, with your help, we hope to expand our current 
projects and look for new opportunities. We currently have requests for an ultrasound 
from Vrbas Pediatrics Health Center, a 12 lead EKG from the health center in Ivanjica, 
an electromagnetic rehabilitation device for the Health Center in Sjenica and an x-ray 
machine for the health center in Arilje. 

We will continue with our annual fundraising projects including the annual Georgetown 
walk in May followed by a fundraiser in September, which promises to be a friendly and 
peaceful opportunity to reconvene. In addition to these projects, we will organize an 
education fund for the fulfillment of activities promoting medical education. Physicians 
and students in Serbia and the US have indicated significant interest in bringing medical 
students from Serbia for observerships during the summer. We will also try to launch an 
annual seminar in Serbia this year, held by experts in various fields of medicine. These 
projects depend on the participation of private physicians and volunteers, who are 
interested in taking on students or giving seminars. Applications for places in the 
observership program will be open this year and awarded to successful medical 
students. 

Our main problem has been identifying projects that are meaningful and feasible, and 
do not compromise any transparency. For this reason, we need people who are 
trustworthy and enthusiastic about the cause to act on behalf of S.A.M.A. in facilitating 
the implementation of our projects. 

Without your support, none of our projects would be possible. Together, we are 
stronger; just think of the number of people we have been able to help with just small 
donations from each of us. 



S.A.M.A is proudly distinguished from other health related non-profit organizations in 
Serbia by the following criteria: 

1. S.A.M.A. promises that all work is volunteer-based so your money directly funds 
projects. 

2. We are not an organization without faces. People in S.A.M.A. are known to most 
in our community. 

3. Our policy is to avoid the middle-men and other intermediary. 
4. We try to not pay PDV or import tax. 
5. We publish our current budget, as well as names and dollar amounts of each 

donation. 

We invite you today to consider supporting S.A.M.A.’s mission through a donation, 
which will be used to finance this year’s activities. Your contribution is greatly 
appreciated and will make a difference to the lives of many. Please do not hesitate to 
contact us at board@serbianama.org with any questions. 

SAMA Board 

	


